

Policy Update September 2017

Crofting – Lucy Sumsion

lucy.sumsion@nfus.org.uk and 07787 434 104

- Crofting Highlands & Islands Committee Met with Rod MacKenzie, Crofting Commission Convenor, and Bill Barron, Crofting Commission Chief Executive in August.
- Crofting Consultation 2017: A consultation on the future of crofting law Producing and about to issue a condensed consultation to all our crofter members.
- Crofting Register Chaired a meeting between the Crofting Commission and a group of crofters on Skye who have had issues registering their common grazings on the Crofting Register. Following up actions with Registers of Scotland.
- Crofters Question Time Chaired a well-attended and well received panel discussion that included Martin Kennedy.